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Comments: | urge you to not enact a policy excluding the use of anchors and bolts by the climbing community on
wilderness areas. This will cause safety issues. Perhaps a balance where climbers are encouraged to remove,
reuse (if the climber deems safe and if not encoutage them to remove it even if they did not set it), etc, when and

where possible.



